Hannah Elliott

From: Hannah Elliott

Sent: Tuesday, July 1, 2025 11:59 AM
To: John Eisler

Subject: FW: No more solar

Hannah Elliott

Associate Planner

Phone: (541) 447-3211 ext 243

Address: 300 NE 3“Rm 12, Prineville, OR 97754
Website: https://co.crook.or.us/

From: Susan Hermreck <Susan.Hermreck@crookcountyor.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, July 1, 2025 11:57 AM

To: Hannah Elliott <Hannah.Elliott@crookcountyor.gov>
Subject: FW: No more solar

From: Jay Walter <jswalter77@icloud.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 1, 2025 11:43 AM

To: Susan Hermreck <Susan.Hermreck@crookcountyor.govs
Subject: No more solar

Speak up ASAP and tell Crook County Commissioners - NO MORE SOLAR IN CROOK COUNTY. Don’t make
Crook County Bend’s dump yard for solar and electrical lines. We have had enough.

There are other opportunities for hydro electric by converting existing dams that produce a more consistent
and reliable source of energy by using what’s already in place. Solar is not green!

Jay Walter

[CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the organization. DO NOT CLICK LINKS or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe]



